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From: Jeffrey Redding
To: Balcher, Wyntress
Subject: Biale Vineyards AB 2004 On Site Wine Consumption
Date: Thursday, May 11, 2017 11:10:48 AM

Wyntress, thanks for the follow up.  Speaking with my clients, here is a listing of the areas that 
would like authorization for the AB 2004 areas:

1.      Existing Tasting Room and adjacent Porch area (north side of the existing winery building);
2.      New/proposed landscaped area on east side of existing tasting room
3.      Tractor/Chicken Shed (when remodeled) on North side of building
4.      Lawn area under sycamores in front of Tractor/Chicken Shed (used primarily for events)
5.      Former Rental House interior, front porch, flagstone patio at entry and back lawn area

Please let us know if you have any issues with these.

Thanks again; see you on the 7th (if not before).

Jeff

mailto:jreddingaicp@comcast.net
mailto:Wyntress.Balcher@countyofnapa.org

























































































